
From:
To:

Date:

Veldran, Katherine
Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>
3/24/2015 5:48:02 PM

Subject: FW: Order of the Silver Crescent

FYI

From: Alisa Painter [mailto:AlisaPainter@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 2:20 PM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Order of the Silver Crescent

Haley,

Senator Hutto asked that I contact you regarding the Order of the Silver Crescent Application for Stuart Goodwin. 
Senator Hutto is highly supportive of this bestowal because Mr. Goodwin has truly advanced Scouting statewide and 
understands that a Certificate of Merit has been suggested. Senator Hutto is asking that a reconsideration of this 
decision be made and consideration given for bestowal of the Order of Silver Crescent.

I will be happy to help answer any questions or get you with Senator Hutto should you wish to talk with him directly.

Thank you,

Alisa

Alisa W. Painter
Office of Senator Brad Hutto
803-212-6140
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